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MARCH  THEMES 

 

 

 

  3 -    3 Failure 

  3 -  10 Vision 

  3 -  17 Teaching 

  3 – 24 Dependence 

  3 – 31 History 

 

SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

  3 -    3 Dealing With Mistakes 

  3 -  10 Incredible Opportunities 

  3 – 17 Role of Teaching 

  3 – 24 Back to Basics 

  3 – 31 Value of History 

 

Sunday Evening 

  3 -  10  Getting Ahead of Yourself 

  3 -  17  Look What God Has Done 

  3 -  24  Reliance on Government 

  3 -  31  Returning to Roots 

 

 

Remember to pray for  

School Administration 

 

 

     Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Free Food 

Distribution 
   Our third 

distribution was 

the most 

successful yet!  

Over 450 people helped, all food 

dispersed on site, and volunteers 

turned out in good number! 

  We are glad to welcome Bethany 

United Methodist to our host 

churches.  We are supposed to get 

extra meat because of the confusion 

in February.  Volunteers are asked to 

show up at 9 for training and 

assignment. 

 

Sponsors 

Semi-Truck 

of Food 
   Feeding America is a partner agency 

with the Food Bank of Eastern 

Michigan.  They have made a one 

time offer of a semi-truck of food to 

be distributed in March, but it cannot 

replace a previously scheduled 

distribution. 

  Looking into the 

possibility of taking advantage of this 

opportunity we realized there would 

be 5 weeks between normally 

scheduled distributions; along with 

“Spring Break” at the schools 

occurring during this time period.  

Families would lose out on their 

support of breakfasts, lunches and 

the food backpacks during that time.  

It was decided that the start of 

“Spring Break” would be a great time 

to offer this larger volume of food 

(this truck will hold almost double 

what we normally offer. 

 

 
  Volunteers will be in great demand 

for this event with the increased 

quantity and that West Vienna UM 

volunteers will be at the Food Bank 

helping that day! 

 

Furnace on 

the mend! 
  It took multiple 

visits from the furnace people and 

gas company, but it would appear 

our furnace is back and working as 

needed! 


